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C. SCIT 2459
03

August 13, 1999

Re: Revision of WIPO Standard ST.60
________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

I have pleasure in sending you herewith document SCIT/WG/2/5, entitled
“Revision of WIPO Standard ST.60”, for consideration at the forthcoming
meeting of the SCIT Working Groups, scheduled to be held during the week of
December 6 to 10, 1999.

Your Office is invited to provide comments on the proposed revision of
WIPO Standard ST.60 by October 10, 1999, at the latest.  Your comments should
be sent preferably by e-mail to our address “scit.mail@wipo.int”;  please indicate
the number of this Circular in your reply.

Sincerely yours,

K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director

Inter-Office Information Services Department

./.


